On July 17, 2007, Robert Kanjian made the following request regarding item CC2 – Amendment to Charter Agreement for Delray Youth Vocational Charter School

 

REQUEST:

 If this extension is agreed upon, the August 14 date expiration is prior to the next school board meeting.  Should we be making this extension through the end of August?  This question also holds similarly for the other extensions being out forth.

RESPONSE:  

The timeline for this extension was based on the anticipation that contract negotiations would commence the first week of July hence, giving staff time to meet the July e-agenda deadline for the August Board Meeting. For example, JFK Charter School had an extension and the contract was completed and is on tonight's Board Agenda. However, contract negotiations are taking longer for the other two schools than anticipated. The  Model Charter is very rigorous and each school is unique and negotiates different aspects of the contract. Some of the sections of the Model Charter have to be investigated to ensure that all statutory and regulatory requirements are met. At this time, in order to extend the amendment to the end of August requires mutual consent by both parties.

The charter schools and the District are relentlessly defining measurable and attainable outcomes. Staff has prepared  additional extensions to the two amendments and inquired about the possibility of placing the completed contracts on a Special Meeting Board Agenda on August 22nd or 29th. 
Barbara Terembes for Ann Killets
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
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